ERIE COUNTY LEGISLATURE

LEGISLATOR EDWARD A. RATH, III

January 21, 2014

Mr. Scott Kroll, Clerk

Erie County Legislature

92 Franklin Street, 4th floor

Buffalo, NY 14202

Re: Air Card Usage by Law Enforcement Officers
Dear Mr. Clerk:

Please allow this letter to serve as a vehicle for discussions regarding air card usage by law enforcement
officials in the Public Safety Committee.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
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EDWARD A. RATH, III
Erie County Legislature
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